
 

To: Deputy Head of Disclosure Dpt.  

       EGX 

 

           Kind greeting and thereafter …. 

 

Dear Sirs,  

Kindly be informed that there are three export agreements were 

signed today to grant an exclusive agency to Al Wahdania General 

Trading Co. Ltd. Located in United Arab of  Emirates (UAE) for the 

purpose of exporting water pipe tobacco " Matosian " to UAE, Bahrain, 

and Oman Sultanate.  

It is expected that these agreements will effectively support and 

maximize EC export volume. 

We will provide you with the value of these agreements upon 

determination. 

 

Kindly accept, Your Excellency, the assurance of our highest consideration & 

utmost esteem     

 

Acc. Osama Fouad Mohamed   

            IRO 


